Subject: Pay-As-You-Throw Community Forum

Date: June 10, 2025 at 6:50 AM

To:



## Pay-As-You-Throw Has Started Community Forum Thursday, June 12

Dear Silver Shekel Property Owners,

Most of you are aware that the Summit County Board of Commissioners voted last fall to implement the Pay-As-You-Throw program for garbage and recycling collection in the county. The program implements mandatory recycling to reduce the amount of trash going into the landfill. There is information about the program from High Country Conservation Center on **this web page**.

You can join High Country Conservation Center and Summit County Government to talk about the new recycling program at the Community Forum being conducted on **Thursday, June 12 at 5:30 pm.** It is a virtual meeting and you can <u>register on the HCCC website</u>.

The trash haulers were given until August 1 to begin and two, or possibly all three, of the main ones in our neighborhood have begun doing so. The services offered by each company are somewhat different and you can compare them by contacting the companies using these links:

Waste Management Timberline Disposal Garbage Gurus

Sincerely,

Board of Directors Silver Shekel Owners Association board@silvershekel.org www.silvershekel.org В